
From:
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Cc:
Subject: Withdrawal of Representation - ESP Utilities Group
Date: 27 March 2020 16:22:20

Dear Sirs,
 
Please note that ESP Utilities Group Limited has now reached an agreement with Esso Petroleum
Company Limited in relation to the protective provisions.
 
Accordingly, I can confirm that ESP Utilities Group Limited wishes to withdraw all representations
to the application.
 
Should you require any further information you can contact me at this email address.
 
Kind regards,
 
Vicki Spiers
Director

 

 
Bluebird House
Mole Business Park
Leatherhead
KT22 7BA
( 01372 587500 2 01372 377996

http://www.espug.com 
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